
 

07/07/2022 

Dear Medical Assistance Provider: 
 
 
On July 24, 2022, a letter was mailed to your office regarding the Pennsylvania Department of 
Human Services Third Party Liability Department’s recovery activities to recover funds paid by 
Medical Assistance in error.  The Pennsylvania Department of Human Services Third Party Liability 
Department has contracted with Benefit Recovery Specialists, Inc. to perform those recovery 
activities. 
 
Benefit Recovery conducted an audit of claims for this disallowance project, and determined that 
providers who billed MA for patients on waiver programs were erroneously included.  Notification will 
be made to impacted providers to disregard the Medicare Disallowance Project letter dated 
06/24/2022. 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Suzette Rahn 
Director of Commercial and TPL Operations 
Benefit Recovery 
 
 
 
 
 
 


